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Dear Sirs,

I believe that the consent for this road scheme should be reconsidered in view of:

1.  the escalating cost, with a review of these costs

2.  the impact on the world heritage site (destroying a great deal of the heritage landscape by creating a tunnel. 
This world heritage site is very important and there would be far less damage to the site if the road was widened
for a dual carriageway.

I believe more discussion is needed to find an alternative to a tunnel, as that would cause too much damage to
the site and the Stonehenge landscape.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Tibbetts

Sent from my iPad




